
 

 

Sidmouth Town Council’s Planning Working Group 
held on Wednesday 20 September 2023 

(The Working Group met virtually) 
 

Councillors present:     Rachel Perram  (Vice Chair in the Chair)    
     Bernie Davis  

                                                      
Also present:                              Ian Barlow  

        
Apologies:    Kelvin Dent, Louise Laybury, Chris Lockyear, John Loudon 
 
The meeting started at 10.00am and finished at 10.10am 
   

 
605 Meeting Adjourned 

The Vice Chair opened the meeting and stated that as there were not sufficient Members of the 
Working Group present to form a quorum, the meeting would be adjourned and any business 
requiring a decision or decisions was deferred to the next meeting of the Working Group.  
              
         

  
 

……..………..……….…………………………………………… 
CHAIR OF THE PLANNING WORKING GROUP 

 


